From: Tory Newman

To: Kalee Shaberts

Subject: Debby flooding survey

Date: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 10:11:15 PM

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Report Suspicious

Dear Kaylee,

In response to your survey question about Buttonwood harbor.

Fortunately we did not get any flooding in our garage or house this time.

Our road was flooded with too much water for me to be able to drive out for 24 to 36 hours. It came within 10 to 15 ft of the house anywhere from 6 to 8 in deep closer to the street probably 10 in. In the back of our house it came about halfway up our yard again probably 10 ft away from our pool area.

The photo attached is from Monday August 5th and that water sat there for probably another 24 hours.

We were pretty lucky, people to the left of us and people to the right of us and got flooded. We didn't even attempt to leave our house until Wednesday.

Sincerely, Victoria and John Newman 610 Buttonwood Drive

